Pierre Uzabakiliho, M.Sc



February 18, 2008
11 Titmouse court

Hamilton – ON

L9A 4Y9

Phone: 905-318 1339

Work/cell: 905 208 0042

Puzabakiliho63@yahoo.com
puzabakiliho@haastcm.com (work)
Dear Susan Frank,
V. President and Chief Officer

CC: Ms Kirsten Walli

Secretary OEB.

Object:  My Presentation as Intervenor
I work per contract for an American Company here in Ontario, in Chemical Management and Operations, before I worked for Automotive Company in Total Quality Management. I have a Major in Mechanical Engineering from Sherbrooke University, QC. Before that I did my Bachelor degree in Merchant Marine in Europe in Mechanical Engineering as well, in propulsion ship system and Energy. 
In my thesis at Sherbrooke University, I worked at small projects, like usage of MCP to reduce the pick in usage of power in pick hours. I have experience in Fluids Mechanics, Heat and Mass Transfer. Excellent experience in QS 9000 and ISO 9000, PMP, DOE, FEMEA ECT.

As intervenor, I sent e-mail a couple weeks ago, I will attach it here, giving my reasons, why I am opposed for this increase for rates. And I won’t come back on that, please look at the attachment.

I want to add for these Smart meters, to add the smart meters combine within  credit  system account or credit set up system. Here I am talking about the meter, where the user by in any store a credit, this is a kind of card, like credit card, When you put in your meter, it release the power, like the card used by Bell ExpressVu, you have always to re-load your card or buy a new one. Here we can see what is done in some European countries, it would be my pleasure work with Hydro one to find these ways for saving, or credit payment. This measure with save a lot on billing for Hydro, The Company does not need manpower any more to do the meters every month, and other advantages come with this. This is used also by some cell phones service companies, where the users buy minutes. This may work on same Principe, It works in a few countries in Europe
The other reason I send in my email a month ago, here attached.  I said is that The Hydro one has to review the system. The rates should get up compare to the rates of the other provinces that have a better management of their system. I took an example of Quebec Hydro and BC Hydro.

The other reason, the dollar is strong, Hydro one should look on this in their pricing,  The procurement system. The dollar is strong, the material used should be in better pricing range. Hydro one should by the parts, with a better price. All retail shops, Wal-Mart, and others are adjusting their price with the strong Dollar. When I see all this, it was set up with your 2006 and 2007 meeting and requirements.
Hydro should look in their procurement system, how they buy the raw material.

The other reason, as we know, the economy is going in a kind of recession, here we have to consider this. Families may be in bad shape to pay this rate.
Others comments are in y first e-mail here attached, The other document attached.
Regards

Pierre Uzabakiliho
